NO SHOW #2 

July 22, 2001 

Dear Mrs Very forgetful, 

    WE  MISSED YOU  AGAIN  TODAY ! 

Did you remember that you had an appointment with us?  We hope nothing 
serious kept you from being here. 

    A new appointment can be arranged.  However, out of mutual respect for 
each other, we must ask that you honor the time you have reserved for 
yourself in our office.  Commitment is crucial for us to help you achieve 
your goals for oral health.  We are dedicated to this end.  To show your 
commitment to your treatment and to us,  we ask that you stop by the office 
to  reschedule your treatment when you have adequate time to make and keep 
the committment.  In addition, we require payment in advance to schedule this 
next visit. 

   Please stop by to make arrangements to continue your care. 

Sincerely, 



Office Manager. 

